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14 March 2024 
 
Dear Members, 
 
2024 will be the start of a new chapter for the Short Circuit Motor Sport Association Inc. 
We will sign the lease on Carnell Raceway before the first round. We have been working 
on this for some time now to get the best outcome we can, this will give us a home, 
something we have been working towards for 25 years. 
 
Now that we will have a home, we will all have to step up, we must have a strong 
Committee to keep the club on track and a membership that can get in to do the work 
required on and off the track for us as well as all the other club who want to use this 
Venue now and in the future. 
 
As for other clubs hiring Carnell Raceway at this moment the track is booked out for 
2024 with many more clubs wishing to get involved. 
 
This puts Short Circuit Motor Sport Association Inc. in a strong position to make Carnell 
Raceway very viable and the resealing project could be done in the very near future if 
the Grant proposal is realised. 
    
Carnell Raceway is a gift, but it will require a lot of work from all of us, with your help to 
attend Working Bees when required, race day preparation and promotion to get the 
word out we are alive and well so please get involved as a member or a competitor this 
would be great. 
 
With our first event in April, we will need a crew. 

• Track maintenance. 
o Caretaker to oversee what is required. 
o Assistant 
o mower  

 
• Race day Committee. 

o Race Secretary, 1 trainee 
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o Clerk of the Course 
o Deputy Clerk of the Course 
o 3 Scrutineers 
o 4 Flag marshals 
o 2 track set up, on the day 
o 3 Administration on the day 
o 2 Line up dummy grid 
o 2 Recovery 
o 2 Timing ,1 trainee 
o 2 Starter 

  
This is a minimum we require leading up to and on race day, if you can help, please 
advise our Secretary if you are available. 
 
Also, while Garry is away on a well-deserved holiday there is some maintenance work 
on the track that must be done in the near future, so let us know if you can help when 
the Working Bee is called. 
 
2023 was a very busy year for all of us and putting everything in place for the takeover of 
Carnell Raceway and now with your help this year will be great. 
 
Please get involved where you can, it will take all of us to make Carnell Raceway a 
success. 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Moss Lane 
President  
Short Circuit Motor Sport Association Inc. 


